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SOUTH WOODFORD WATER DISTRICT JAN 10 2024
117-D CROSSFIELD DRIVE PUBLIC SERVICE

VERSAILLES, KY 40383 COMMISSION
PHONE: 859-783-1308

December 29, 2023

Executive Director Linda Bridwell
Public Service Commission

211 Sower Building

P. O.Box 615

Frankfort KY 40602-0615

RE: Case # 2022-00035
Dear Executive Director Bridwell:

We apologize for the delay in responding to your October 30, 2023 request for information.
At the time the e-mail was sent to our office, our office staff were sick. Upon notification from
your staff member Justin Young, we were made aware of the said email.

Please note, Bob Miller is no longer working with us on this project. Also, the Chairman of the
Board, Barry Drury, has resigned and another commissioner has not been elected as the date of
this letter.

We would like to state that what the Public Service Commission is ordering the South Woodford
Water District to do is very expensive. The board felt the surcharge was not worth the expense
and therefore the board decided not to pursue the surcharge until the new management finds all
the meters and replaces the non-working ones. The Board believes that most of the water loss
can be found when all meters have been inspected and accounted for. Therefore, we would like
for the Public Service Commission to cancel the South Woodford’s request for the surcharge at
this time.

Sincerely,
24 Ll

Dale Gatewood, Manager



